
Theater Boosters Minutes 10/25/22 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm 

Meeting notes were approved from 9/27/22 

New Business 

- Paul Radinski and Stephanie Bellino our liaison’s from the Board and was present for the meeting 

- Mrs. Hahn was present to discuss a scholarship in the name of James Hahn 

o It will be funded by family and friends 

o A discussion ensued about making it a part of the series of scholarships offered to seniors and awarded 

at the senior banquet 

o Then it can go beyond just theater and include those in the arts, voice over, tv, film etc 

o We will send a note to Mr. Rogers regarding this to help get it started 

- There is no audition date set yet for One Acts 

o There is a possibility it will just be open to anyone who wants to participate 

- Posters from previous shows are completed and hanging  

- The display case will be updated after the fall play 

o A note will be sent to Mr. Fontenetta about possibly using the Freshman play pictures 

- Mr. Fontenetta is working on the lighting gel proposal 

- We do not have any information on the ITS ceremony or musical yet 

- Props are needed for the fall play including blankets, newspapers and plain boxes 

Vice President Report 

-  The Diary of Anne Frank 

o Posters are done and printed, they were designed by a GHS student 

o Banners will be done this week, we are using Tammy’s design for this 

o The playbill designed by Kim using Play builder software is done and going to print 

▪ Discussed how many playbills we should print 

o A Sign Up Genius was created and sent out several times for concession items and volunteers 

o Stephanie Tressemer is in charge of organizing the meals for Tech Week 

o We need Cash boxes for Tickets, fanagrams and 2 for concessions 

o No photos will be available 

o T-shirts will be picked up on 10/28 

▪ They will be brought to the play on Monday 

▪ 25 were ordered 

▪ We comped 5 teacher t-shirts 

▪ Kids paid $25 per shirt 

▪ If everyone pays we will lose $25 

Treasurer Report 

- Membership totals are not at projected revenue yet, we were anticipating $2000, only $1000 received so far 

- Ad sales have exceeded projected budget revenue, we anticipated $2000 and are currently at $2,440 

- Checkbook sales are going great, we’ve sold a little over half of the 300, we are at the break even point 

o The Geneva Chamber of Commerce agreed to sell our checkbooks, we just have to get them to them 

o True Value will also sell them for us  

o We discussed selling them outside of Atlas/Preservation/Geneva Lutheran Church during the Christmas kick 

off 

o We will sell them at the fall play  

- We have earned $15 from Amazon Smiles 



Other Items 

- End of the year banquet 

o Need to decide if we keep last year’s venue and if so let’s book it 

- Phil was not here but he is inundating social media to sell more tickets 

- Tammy will work on the Cast Baskets for the fall play 

- A discussion was held about possibly using push coin instead of ticket peak for ticket sales as we will save the 

fees 

- The December meeting will be cancelled or possibly just the board will meet 

- Our next meeting is Tuesday, November 29th at 7:00pm 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm 
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